
- 13 -

In addition, the size and level of expertise of
the Delegation enabled Canada to play a particularly active
role in the COW, its thrée working groups and during the
informal consultations with the COW Chairman (Canada was
included in them all). On spec-ific subjects: Canada was a

leading member of the small group which negotiated language
on the verification study, having earlier submitted a joint
paper on the subject with the Netherlands. Canada also
submitted papers recommending a "UN orientation programme for
NGOs in the field of Disarmament", on the subject of "UN
information and educational activities" and, jointly with
Australia and New Zealand, on the "Advancement of women in
the disarmament process".

Looking ahead, a major objective for Canada will
be to seek broader support for pragmatic and realistic'
approaches to ACD, building upon the UNSSOD III experience.
Of more immediate concern will be to ensure that such
approaches become a predominant feature of the deliberations
of the First Committee which Canada expects to chair at UNGA
43. A major Canadian objective will be to translate the
progress achieved on verification at UNSSOD III into a
concrete UNGA resolution calling for a,UN experts study on
the subject.
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